
1

Castrodad, Felix (MPO)

From: Robert Hayzlett <Robert.Hayzlett@tn.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 1:53 PM

To: britta.stein@dot.gov; corbin.davis@dot.gov

Cc: Skipper, Michael (MPO); Castrodad, Felix (MPO); valencia.williams@dot.gov; Kip Mayton; 

Larry McGoogin; Ronnie Porter; Rick Pack; Jim M. Moore; Angela Midgett

Subject: Proposed Amendment Nos. 106, 107, 109, 110 and 111 to the 2011-2014 STIP in the 

Nashville TIP

Attachments: Nashville MPO Amend. Package of 6-27-12.pdf

Dear Ms. Stein and Mr. Davis: 
 
Attached for your review and concurrence are five amendments to Tennessee's Statewide Transportation 
Improvement Program (STIP) for fiscal years 2011 – 2014.   
 
STIP Amendment No. 106, Project No. 19038:  
  

TIP # 2009-84-033 is an amended project.  FY 2013 IM funding for construction has been provided. 
 
STIP Amendment No. 107, Project No. 19085:  
 
TIP # 2012-87-192 is a new project.  FY 2013 IM funding for construction has been provided. 
 

STIP Amendment No. 110, Project No. 83005: 
 
TIP # 2012-87-193 is a new project.  FY 2013 IM funding for NEPA and Design PE has been provided. 
 
STIP Amendment No. 109, Project No. 75025: 
 
TIP # 2012-42-194 is a new project.  FY 2003 STP funding for ROW has been provided. 
 
 STIP Amendment No. 111, Project No. 83010: 
 

TIP # 2006-416 is an amended project.  FY 2012 NHS funding for ROW has been increased.  FY 2012 STP funding 
for ROW/Utilities has been provided. 
 
The Nashville MPO has provided all necessary documentation for these amendments, including public participation 
measures, to show that federal guidelines were followed.  The summary sheets demonstrate that the programs are 
financially constrained.  The STIP amendment contains all modified pages reflecting changes made to IM and STP 
projects in the Nashville TIP. 
 
Based on a review of the attached material, we believe that the MPO has followed appropriate procedures and met 
all necessary requirements to justify the incorporation of these amendments into the Tennessee Transportation 
Improvement Program of fiscal years 2011 - 2014.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Bob Hayzlett 
Transportation Specialist 
Program Development & Administration 

Tennessee Department of Transportation 

(615) 741-5321 Phone 
(615) 741-9673 FAX 

robert.hayzlett@tn.gov 




